What a wonderful collection
of characters we had at

school on Thursday. Thank
you to all the guest readers
and to all the children who
made such an effort with
their dressing up.
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Star Celebrations
The following children were recognised in our celebration assembly on Friday
for their learning, attitudes and demonstration of our values and ethos.
Well done!

w/b 2nd March: Simon, Rosie, Charlie R, Rosie S, Sophia and Eben

W/b 24th Feb: Arya, Xanthe, Seahorse Class, Martha and Lula

We are delighted to announce that
Class Attendance Miss Morrison is having a baby. We

W/b 2nd March: Well done Seahorses class for the highest attendance last are all very excited for her and look

week with 99.3% forward to meeting her little baby

who is due in the summer holidays.
W/b 24th Feb: Well done to Dolphins class for the highest attendance last

week with 100%
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Coronavirus: 96. 1 %

Please see the attached letter

226 26 26 26 26 26 2 26 2 26 2 26 2 26 2 26 2 2 2 26 2 2 2 - X 2
26 26 26 26 26 26 2 26 2 26 2 26 2 26 2 26 2 26 2 2 2 2 2 - X%

Whole school attendance last week:
The children have been reminded in

assembly today to the importance of Government expectation: 96%
good personal hygiene

Persistent absentee: below 90%




Primary Sport & Forest School Holiday Camps 2020

Mr. Holt from Primary Sparts & Farest School will be running holiday courses with opportunities to experience a range of activities as
‘well a5 gaining valuable life skills and receiving the benefits of being active & in the outdoors. Each day will start at 8.30am and finish

Easter Holidays:

Monday 6" April 2020 - Sports Camp @ Axmingter Primary Academy (£10)
Tuesday 7* April 2020 - Sports Camp @ Axminster Primary Academy (£10)
Wednesday 8 April 2020 — Forest School Camp @ Uplyme Village Hall (£20)
Wednesday 15™ April 2020 — Forest School Camp @ Uplyme Village Hall (£20)
Friday 17" April 2020 — Forest School Camp @ Uplyme Village Hall (£20)

May Half Term
Tuesday 26" May 2020 - Sports Camp @ Axminster Primary Academy (£10)
Wednesday 27*" May 2020 — Forest School Camp @ Uplyme Village Hall (£20)

Prices above stand if booking and payment is received by the penultimate Friday of term
An extra £5 per day for any bookings or payments received after this date.
Deadline for receiving booking email is: the final Friday of each term before camp

All eguipment will be provided; children are expected to wear suitable warm cdothing and shoes. It will probably be cold so please
dress in double layers — it's easier to remove than not have anything to add! For Forest School, walking boots are recommended due
o warmth, however, wellies with welly socks should be fine. Please provide them with their own packed lunch with plenty to drink
and & mid-morning snack. Wet weather gear including layers are also advised. It is the responsibility of parents to make sure
sunscreen is applied before the day and that inhalers are brought with the child, and that the leaders are informed of medical
conditions. All the activities have been fully risk assessed but still could result in children being injured. We will accept no liability.
All Primary Sports staff have a clear, enhanced DBS check through the company.

Please note the following:

The only way to book is via email

Plea il ellis_ holt@primary-forest-school.co.uk to book your place(s)

PaylL S to: Short Oaks; Sort Code: 30-94-36; Account number 41071660; Ref. DateQfCampYour Child's Surname)
All Bockings are NON-Refundable

Please follow us on Facebook to stay updated and see what we do

For queries please contact Ellis: ellis.holt@primary-forest-school.co.uk Tel: 07786 981044
| Can all children wishing to take partin
Gardening Club on a Monday please bring
2 in a pair of wellies.

We are still looking for parent helpers for beach school this
week. Wednesday is Seahorses and Thursday is Sharks.

Thank you to all the parents who are able to help.
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In light of last weeks World Book Day we have plans to
freshen up the library. We have selected some of the older
unused books which are now in the school foyer and would
like to welcome all families to help themselves.

So please come along for a browse — if you would like to
drop a few pennies in the pot there will be a donation tub
available.

Can we remind parents the school car park is reserved for

staff, visitors and parents who hold a Blue Badge.

Can we also ask parents to take care when driving down
Lower Sea Lane to be thoughtful to those walking on the
pavement. Please pay attention to the speed limit, double
yellow lines and when the weather is wet take care not to
spray puddle-water over pedestrians.

Key Dates
Wednesday 11th March - Seahorses Beach School
Thursday 12th March - Sharks Beach School
Friday 20th March - PTA Springo
Monday 23rd March - Starfish/Barnacles
Tuesday 24th March - Turtles Beach School
Friday 27th March - Dolphins Beach School
w/c 30th March - Parent consultations
Friday 3rd April - Last day of term - Family picnic

Friday 8th May - May Bank holiday

Please can parents be aware that they
can not leave car seats, suitcases/over
night bags in the office.

Choose to be posity
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Lower Sea Lane, Charmouth, Dorset DT6 6LR

01297 560591 office@charmouth.dorset.sch.uk
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